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KAM/ELB/Class Photos/May 2022

6th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Class Photos

We are pleased to inform you that on Thursday 19th May 2022 we have a photographer from The School
Photography Company coming into school to photograph each class for our end of year class photos.

You will be sent a proof of the photograph in due course with instructions about how to order if you wish to purchase
the class photo.  Orders will be through the photographic company’s website.

Please ensure, as always,  that your child arrives at school on time and is smartly dressed in full uniform.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Mirams
Executive Headteacher
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